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Hi Jim
Attached is a letter that we are sending off to Document Control regarding the change in
management of Rio Algom Mining LLC, as we had discussed.  I will continue to be a point of contact
on Section 4, Final Status Survey, ACLs, and tailings evaluation work that is currently underway. 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me or Sandra with any questions.
 
Regards
Theresa

This message and any attached files may contain information that is confidential and/or subject of legal
privilege intended only for use by the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or the
person responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, be advised that you have
received this message in error and that any dissemination, copying or use of this message or attachment
is strictly forbidden, as is the disclosure of the information therein. If you have received this message in
error please notify the sender immediately and delete the message.
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 P.O. Box 218, Grants, NM  USA  87020   -  Tel:  505.287.8851   -  Fax:  505.285.5550


Rio Algom Mining LLC
October 1, 2018


Mr, James Webb
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T5-A10
Washington, DC 20555-0001


RE: License SUA-1473, Docket No. 40-8905
Change in Site Management


Dear Mr. Webb,


We would like to inform you of recent changes in Rio Algom Mining LLC (RAML) management.
Specifically, Sandra Ross has been appointed Manager for RAML.  She is responsible for
operations, maintenance, and monitoring at both the Ambrosia Lake and Lisbon Valley sites.
Sandra is a professional geologist with 24 years of experience in the environmental field, including
site compliance and closure work.


I have accepted a position in our organization as New Mexico Project Manager.  I will continue as
the primary point of contact for the Ambrosia Lake site regarding technical items related to the
eventual transition of the site to the Department of Energy for long-term care and maintenance.


Please feel free to contact Sandra or myself with any questions -- our contact information is
detailed below.


Sincerely,


Theresa Ballaine
New Mexico Project Manager


cc: Document Control
Sandra Ross, RAML







Contact Information:


Rio Algom Mining LLC Office
P.O. Box 218
Grants, NM  87020
(505) 287-8851


Ms. Sandra Ross
Sandra.Ross@bhpbilliton.com
Mobile: (916) 947-7637


Ms. Theresa Ballaine
Theresa.Ballaine@bhpbilliton.com
Mobile:  (209) 753-7005






